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We are delighted to announce that our first brand new Variety Mini-
bus has arrived! Some of the pupils helped us celebrate its arrival 
by singing ‘The Wheels on the Bus!’ We would like to take this op-
portunity to thank the The Geoff and Fiona Squire Foundation, the 
Louis Ross Foundation and the John Thornton Young Achiever's 

Foundation for their very generous donations. The minibus  will be 
busy taking our pupils on many great adventures!  

 

On 4th June we will be heading to Sivermere Golf and Leisure 
Centre in Surrey to receive our second Variety Minibus! The funds for this bus have come from all the 

hard work and commitment of the Friends of Beaucroft along with Crest Nicholson, a building company 
based in Surrey. A huge thank you for all of you who have supported Friends of Beaucroft by attending 
their events or contributing towards prizes for example. These efforts have enabled the pupils to be able 

to experience their wider community outside of Beaucroft.  

 

Residential season is well underway with some of the Seniors having been to Center Parcs this week . 
The also managed to fit in a visit to Longleat. The weather has been kind and great fun was had by all 
(pupils and staff!). After half-term many of our Post 16 students will be going to Freshwater Beach Holi-
day Park in Burton Bradstock. This follows on from a successful Duke Of Edinburgh’s Award sleepover 
here at Beaucroft earlier this month. These students are working towards obtaining their Bronze Award 
which is a great achievement. Well done! Many of our Middle School pupils will be experiencing a trip in 
the New Forest, staying in wooden lodges at Avon Tyrrell, at the end of June. Fingers crossed for more 

fine weather! 

 

This week a Parent Questionnaire was sent home. Please do find time 
to complete this and return it to us. It is important for us to have feed-
back to discover where we are getting it right and where we need to 

improve. Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Up coming events: 

• School Photographer—6th 
June 

• Friends BBQ - Friday  5th July 

• Bingo—13th June 6.15pm doors open, eyes down at 7pm 

• Parents’ Coffee Drop in @ Beaucroft -  from 11th June 9am-
12pm 

• Parents’ Coffee Drop in @ RAFA - 9th July from 10am-1.30pm 
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